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May 10, 2005 

MEMORANDUM FOR CHIEF HUMAN CAPITAL OFFICERS 

FROM: DAN G. BLAIR,  
ACTING DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: Federal Asian Pacific American Council’s Twentieth Annual 
National Leadership Training 

The Federal Asian Pacific American Council's (FAPAC) Twentieth Annual National 
Leadership Training will be held May 31-June 3, 2005 in Crystal City, Virginia.  This 
year's theme is "Bridging the Gap Between our Differences."  FAPAC represents the 
interests of military and civilian employees of the Federal and District of Columbia 
governments in promoting equal employment opportunity and cultural diversity through 
education and recognition of outstanding performance. 

This event offers more than two and a half days of training, workshops, and a 
congressional seminar, as well as networking opportunities to those who are working to 
become leaders in the Federal government.  This event qualifies as training and is in 
compliance with 5 U.S.C. Chapter 41. 

The seminars and workshops will cover a variety of topics from which participants may 
choose to attend, including; emotional intelligence, public speaking, project management, 
diversity management, EEOC topics and understanding and excelling under pay banding 
as well as other career development and leadership skills.  Interested Federal employees 
and managers are encouraged to find more conference and training information such as 
course descriptions and schedules at http://www.fapac.org. 

cc: Directors of Human Resources and Equal Employment Opportunity 

http://www.fapac.org/
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